
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 
 
Ordinance:   O-30-19 
 
Title:   Sidewalk Signs 
 
Date:   September 6, 2019 
 
 
 This ordinance provides additional authority to the Director of Planning and Zoning and 
delays the effective date of the sidewalk sign permit fee from June 30, 2019 to December 31, 
2019.  This will likely decrease the permit revenue the City will collect in the current fiscal year; 
however, we cannot quantify the impact because we cannot estimate the amount of revenue the 
new fee will generate.   We did not assume any revenue from this source in the fiscal year 2020 
budget. 
 
Prepared by Jodee Dickinson, Finance Director 


